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Carlisle Barracks to test alert siren
monthly, first date June 15

Carlisle Barracks to test alert siren monthly, first date June 15

June 14, 2011 -- Starting at noon June 15, and repeating every third Wednesday of the month, Carlisle

Barracks will test their severe weather alert siren as part of their normal emergency notification system.

“We're conducting monthly Severe Weather Warning Siren tests to educate our installation population
about the siren and ensure they recognize the sound,” said Barry Farquhar, Director of Plans, Training,
Mobilization, and Security. “Recent severe weather events across the nation and in our area highlight

the need for early warning and immediate action by residents and employees.”
The test will start with a voice notification that will state:

¢ “This is a test of the Severe Weather Siren, this is only a test”

¢ Followed by the siren for 30 seconds,

¢ Followed by a repeat of the voice notification stating
* “This was a test of the Severe Weather Siren, this was only a test”
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